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Wednesday 22nd May 2024  
Dear parents and carers,  
 

Considerate Parking 
 

The parking and traffic around school today at pick up time was extremely busy. At times, children and 
parents could not walk safely across the road.  
 

1. Please DO NOT park on the zig zags ( this area now has cones). 
2. Please DO NOT park on the corners of White Street. Parking on either corner is illegal and 

dangerous. We have put a cone out but cars still ignore this and park there.  
3. Finally, please DO NOT park blocking the dipped pavements. I had to ask two different cars to 

move today as parking here means that children and parents cannot cross safely.  
 
If if it raining, please think about parking further away and walking the last part to reduce the traffic 
around school. We do not want to have a serious accident.  
 
I will be asking the local PCSOs to come and patrol the area and they will give cars parked illegally a ticket.  
 
Thank you for working with us to ensure the roads are safe for children.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
S Allen and N Hemming 

Dr S Allen and Mrs N Hemming,  
Acting Co-Headteachers 
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